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   CALENDAR 
Wednesday 14th February - Swimming for Grade 3 & 4 

      12th 14th 19th 20th  February – Beach Program Grade 3 4 5 6 
   Tuesday 13th February - Tootgarook House Swimming Sports 
 Wednesday 14th February - Lunch For Everyone       Chinese Noodles 

Wednesday 21st February - Iron Person Event  
   Tuesday 27th February - Sporting Schools Life Saving Program 
   Wednesday 28th February - District Swimming Sports 
   Monday 12th March  - Labour Day Public Holiday 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Friends of the Tootgarook Primary School Community, 

This year, The Visual Art program is seeking some community members to assist with the following: 

 Helping with the installation and curation of hallway displays. 

 Mounting artworks. 

 Assisting with the installation and rotation of Tootgarook Primary students’ artwork in local 

community buildings and shops.  

 Sharing your personal art knowledge, and skills within art classes. 

 Assisting in the creating and installation of murals and other in school art constructions. 

 Managing our ‘The Arts at Tootgarook Primary’ blog and promoting Tootgarook Primary’s 

online presence. 

 Assisting on excursions. 

If you, or someone you know would be interested in helping with any of the above, please come and 

see Miss Davey in the Art Room or leave a message with the office and I will get back to you. 

Looking forward to working with you! 

Warm regards, 

Amelia Davey (Art Teacher) 

Lunch For Everyone         will begin next  Wednesday 14th February with  
CHINESE NOODLES on the menu  

– order forms were sent home today and need to be returned with $2 by 
9.00am Tuesday 13th February 2018.  

 NO LATE ORDERS WILL BE ACCEPTED. 
Reminder to parents and students- There are NO shop lunch orders on 

Wednesdays! 

http://www.tootps.vic.edu.au/
mailto:tootgarook.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au


WANTED 

Large Sandpit Toys 
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There are still 10 spaces left for The Life Saving Day on 
Tuesday 27th February at Tootgarook Foreshore – please call at the office for 

a form.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTENTION HEALTH CARE CARD 

OR PENSION CARD HOLDERS 
The Department of Education + Training again 

this year offering  the Camps, Sports and 

Excursions Fund of $125 per child which is  to 

be used towards school camps, sports and 

excursions.   

 CSEF eligibility will be subject to the 

parent/legal guardian’s Centrelink Health 

Care Card (HCC) or Pension Card being 

eligible on 29th January and successfully 

validated with Centrelink.  

 

Please call at the school office 

with your Health Care Card to 

pick up an Application forms. 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GRADE 3 & 4 CATHOLIC FAMILIES 
St Mary’s Star of the Sea Parish is offering classes to any Catholic student in 

GRADE 3 FOR THE SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION in 2018 and any 

Catholic student in GRADE 4 TO RECEIVE THEIR FIRST HOLY 

COMMUNION in 2018. 

Classes commence on Tuesday 13th February at 3.45pm in St Joseph’s School for 

Reconciliation.  First Holy Communion will be in Term 2 but all registrations 

are asked to be made as soon as possible.  To register your child for 

EITHER SACRAMENT, please ring 59844374 between 10and 4pm on Tuesday-

Friday and leave your name and phone number,   
or   email re.eil@icloud.com with a heading “Sacraments 2018” 
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 Rosebud Junior Football Club 

 

 

SEASON LAUNCH / REGISTRATION DAY 

       Sunday February 29th 

    on the Back Oval 
 

R.J.F.C. welcomes back all returning players for Season 2018! 

We are also looking for NEW players to join our club. 

 

Please check out our 

Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/rosebudjfc/, 

website: http://websites.sportstg.com/club_info.cgi?c=1-6181-80725-0-0 

or 

Pick up an information flyer from the School Office 

for all the information you will need about registration for existing or new players. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 
 

 
 

http://websites.sportstg.com/club_info.cgi?c=1-6181-80725-0-0

